
LEGAL NOTICE FROM THE NEWTON CHARTER COMMISSION NEWTON, 
MASSACHUSETTS  

PUBLIC HEARING ON ARTICLE 9: Neighborhood Area Councils 
Wednesday, September 14, 7:00 P.M.

 
In accordance with the requirements of Chapter 43B, Section 9(a) of the Massachusetts General Laws, 
notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before the Newton Charter Commission on 
Wednesday, September 14, at 7:00 P.M., in the City Council Chambers, Newton City Hall. 
The main purpose of the public hearing is to hear public comment on Article 9 (Neighborhood Area 
Councils) of our Charter. The Commission has also invited a guest panel. Individuals not able to attend 
the public hearing may direct written comments and recommendations to the Newton Charter 
Commission, Newton City Hall, 1000 Commonwealth Avenue, Newton Centre, MA 02459 or e-mail 
them to chartercommission@newtonma.gov. 
 
The location of this meeting is handicap accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to 
persons requiring assistance.  If you need a special accommodation, please contact Jini Fairley, at least 
two days in advance of the meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov, or 617-796-1253.  For Telecommunications 
Relay Service, dial 711. 
 
 
 

By City Clerk at 4:35 pm, Aug 16, 2016


